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Over the past 25 years, the Lord has 
brought so many individuals who have 
sacrificed their time and resources to 
help DBU grow and become what it is 
today.  The following pages highlight 
just a few of these wonderful friends.  
Thanks to their generosity, and the 
generosity of countless others, the 
institution that was once known as 
financially troubled today is expanding, 
thriving, and training up servant lead-
ers to serve the Kingdom of God.
 
(1) John and Nita Ford (2) Dorothy and 
Derrel Renfrow (3) Julie and Jim Turner 
(4) Bobbie Pinson and Sheila Cook (5) 
Mildred and Harold Sadler (6) Orville 
and Esther Beth Rogers (7) Ebby Hal-
liday Acers and Dr. Gary Cook (8) Dr. 
Gary Cook, Vicki Smith Weinberg, Patsy 
Smith, and Dr. Blair Blackburn (9) Ken 
and Donna Pilgrim and Patty and Bo 
Pilgrim (10) Ruth Hunt (11) Jan Trew 
Barry and Joan Trew

FRIENDS of

“Except the Lord 
build the house

they labour in vain 
that build it.”

-Psalm 127:1
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